
Hello Snobird, July 2020

Here’s what’s going on, to bring everyone up to date...

First, Board Elections are coming up - we are in dire need of
members willing to serve on the Board.  The Board has nine
members, three are elected each year to serve a three-year term.

Club Officers are elected by the Board.  We have nine Board meetings per year, that’s
your only commitment.  If you would be interested in running for the Board or being
an Officer of the club, or know someone who might be interested, please let a Board
member or Officer know.

Gun Raffle - while Covid-19 may have cost us
some sales, most of the tickets were sold.  As the
State of Wisconsin requires the date, time, and
location of the drawing to be on the tickets, we
did hold the drawing in the parking lot of the
Village Bowl at the time specified, Village Bowl
still being closed at the time.

The raffle does not make as much as the Smelt
Fry, and was intended originally to supplement the income from the Smelt Fry.  As
the Smelt Fry couldn’t happen this year, it was fortunate that we had this for a
backup.  The next question will be “should we do it again” either as a secondary
fund-raiser or in place of the Smelt Fry.

Highway clean-up will be held on Saturday, July
18 at 9 am.  The crews will leave the Whiskey
Corners parking lot promptly at 9 am.  There
will be refreshments afterwards.  Come for a
short walk down the highway and help clean our
chosen
section of
roadway.

Picnic - The club picnic will be on Saturday
August 8th at Willowood Park.  Please take note
of the changes, made as discussed earlier at
meetings in an effort to keep our budget balanced
and have each event be financially independent.



Please tell De Anne Standlee if you are coming, so we have a count for planning
purposes.  She is available at meetings or call 414-510-1203.

Cost is $5.00 per adult, on arrival at the picnic.  We do not want to collect in
advance should there be problems, Covid or otherwise, that make it necessary to
cancel.

The Club will provide meat, buns, and condiments.  What types of meat will
depend on what can be found on sale just prior to the picnic.

MEMBERS should bring beer and soda for yourself, and any snacks or desserts
you would like to share and pass.

We have the usual shelter, tables, and restrooms will be open.
Please bring any games or lawn chairs you might want.

Thank you, hope to see a good crowd there.  There is plenty of room to spread out
and provide social distancing.

The club elections & corn roast will be on Tuesday, August 11, we will have brats
hotdogs and leftovers from the picnic. If you can bring any snacks or desserts to pass
that would be appreciated.   The Corn Roast will start at 6 pm, followed by the
meeting and elections. Don’t forget to bring your lawn chairs to the Corn Roast.

The one-day safety class at the Snow Show,
October 17th, is currently confirmed and is taking
student reservations.  Limited to 25 students due to
Covid restrictions.  To reserve a place call Scott
Makowski at 262-794-3061.  Our usual January
class is looking at what rules we will have to follow
to hold it - the MF Recreation Dept wants us to run
the class, we will see how it works out.


